
Hatfield Peverel St Andrew’s Junior School 
 

NEWSLETTER 

6th March 2020 

 

News about: Our Shine Celebration 

The children who have ‘Shone their light’ 
this week are: 

Base 1– Marshall 

Base 2– Jasmine 

Base 3– Eden-Rose 

Base 4– Kitty 

Base 5– Anna 

Base 6– Anna-Mae 

Base 7– Liam M 

Base 8– Emmie 

They will be bringing home the class 
‘Herdy’ and we will be inviting their    

parents to share our Shine Celebration 
on    Friday 13th March  at 2:40pm. 

News from: The Head’s Office 

There has been a wonderful ‘book-buzz’ in the school this 
week. Developing a love of reading is something that we all 

strive for each and every day at St Andrew’s. 

This week we have seen a significant increase in our ‘Book 
Buzzing’! 

The children thoroughly enjoyed sharing books with the     
children in the Infants, DEAR (drop everything and read)  is a 

lovely calm time when all adults and children in school  
individually enjoy their books.  It was lovely to see so many 

parents at our reading café this morning. Our visitors joined 
us and their children in reading both known and new books . It 

was very successful and enjoyed by all. 

The work that the children have all produced based on the 
book ‘The Day The Crayons Quit’ will be displayed in school 

shortly. 

Many thanks to Mrs O’Connor (Our English lead) who has 
worked so hard organising this very  

successful week. 

 

World Book Day based on the book  
‘The Day the Crayons Quit’ by Drew 

Daywalt. 

These are this weeks Spelling 
Shed super stars. 

NEW DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Year 5 Show dates: 

Friday 27th March—9:30 Relaxed performance 
(Younger siblings very welcome) 

Monday 30th March– 1:45 Afternoon performance  

Wednesday 1st April– 6:30 Evening performance 

Whole School dates: 

Monday 16th March– PC Andy Holmes speaking to year 5/6 (Antisocial 
behaviour talk)  Visiting year 3/4 and staying for lunch! 

Monday 23rd March– ART DAY– Pop Art focus. 

Wednesday 25th March– visit from Bishop Stephen from Chelmsford 
Cathedral. 

Friday 3rd April– EASTER SERVICE AT ST ANDREW’S CHURCH—
PARENTS WARMLY INVITED 1:45. Parents welcome to collect their 
children after the service (from School) approximately 2:30. 



 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
We have: shared books with the children of Hatfield Peverel Infant School, 

Shared books with our family, written book reviews and letters inspired by the 
book ‘The Day The Crayons Quit’. 

What a busy week! 



 


